Jess Tuck

From: Jeffrey Modlin

Sent: Thursday, December 18, 2014 8:35 AM
To: Jess Tuck

Subject: FW: Painting estimate

Just opened it.

From: Mike Linden [mailto:mlinden@jlrdinc.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 5:36 PM
To: Jeffrey Modlin

Subject: RE: Painting estimate

Jeff,

To add a box, duct and grilles would be $4,500 to $5,500. Then another $500 for T & B. Add in O & P and design fee’s
the total would come to about $8500.

Thanks!

Michael P. Linden, P.E.
Vice President

Johnson, Levinson,
Ragan, Davila, Inc.
Consulting Engineers

1450 Centrepark Boulevard, Suite 350
West Palm Beach, FL 33401

Phone: 561-689-2303

Fax: 561-689-2302

Email: mlinden@jlrdinc.com

From: Jeffrey Modlin [mailto:JMODLIN @fau.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 5:19 PM
To: Mike Linden

Subject: Fwd: Painting estimate

Sent from my iPhone



Begin forwarded message:

From: Jess Tuck <jtuck@fau.edu>

Date: December 17, 2014 at 5:06:46 PM EST
To: Jeffrey Modlin <JMODLIN @fau.edu>
Subject: RE: Painting estimate

Jeff,
Any word on the HVAC estimate?

Jess E. Tuck, Ph.D.
Director, ACCESS
Academic Coaching and Career Enhancement for Student Success

Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road, SU 227
Boca Raton, FL 33431
Phone: 561.297.2072
Fax: 561.297.3132

Email: access@fau.edu

www.fau.edu/access
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From: Jeffrey Modlin

Sent: Friday, December 12, 2014 12:10 PM
To: Jess Tuck

Subject: Painting estimate

Jess:

Vice Elliot visited the site and estimated that it would cost $1000 to patch and paint the space. | am still
waiting on JLRD to provide an estimate for the HVAC design and installation.

E ) Jeffrey Modlin, CEM, CSDP

Physical Plant Operations
Interim Director

+1.561.297.0239
+1.561.297.1012 FAX
+1.561.756.2492 CELL

Note: Florida has a broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by Florida Atlantic University is
subject to disclosure to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public
records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this
entity. Instead contact this office by telephone or in writing.



